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lafco@sblafco.org

From: Maggie Hall <mhall@environmentaldefensecenter.org>
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:19 AM
To: Email Lafco; Natasha@sblafco.org
Subject: FW: Lompoc Sphere of Influence amendment, Dec. 8, 2022 - OPPOSITION

I am sending this over in case you didn’t receive it.  
Thank you,  
Maggie 
 

From: Dan Silver <dsilverla@me.com> 
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 at 5:12 PM 
To: "natasha@sblafco.org" <natasha@sblafco.org> 
Subject: Lompoc Sphere of Influence amendment, Dec. 8, 2022 - OPPOSITION 
 
Dear Chair and Members of LAFCO: 
 
Endangered Habitats League is concerned over loss of prime farmland.  Once lost, this food security is lost 
forever.  Housing can and should go elsewhere. 
 
We ask LAFCO to postpone this decision until its February 2, 2023 meeting in order to provide the public with a 
meaningful opportunity to participate in the process. If, however, LAFCO does proceed with the hearing, please deny the 
City’s proposal and prevent the conversion of important agricultural lands. 
 

Sincerely, 
Dan Silver 
 

Dan Silver, Executive Director 
Endangered Habitats League 
8424 Santa Monica Blvd., Suite A 592 
Los Angeles, CA  90069-4267 
 
213-804-2750 
dsilverla@me.com 
https://ehleague.org 

 


